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AS Tallink Grupp will hold an Investor Webinar to introduce the results of the second quarter

AS Tallink Grupp will introduce the results of the second quarter of 2024 in an
investor webinar. All shareholders and other stakeholders are invited to join
the webinar, scheduled to take place on 25 July 2024 at 12:00 (EET). The webinar
will be held in English.

The financial results will be presented by the Chairman of the Management
Board Paavo Nõgene and the member of the Management Board Harri Hanschmidt.

We kindly ask participants to provide their questions before the webinar, latest
by
11:00 am on 25 July, by e-mail to: investor@tallink.ee
(https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=XvRCa2LA1zO7K351-
IhEl6sViJSyCZiu9D3eMPrzdLfNeKAFTDrh_bCKDiwvqzaz15PqI3x9TktP0Ujm0lobIMZjXpql9szu2
3gKxBAxBUw=). Due to time constraint, preference will be given to questions
submitted in writing before the webinar.

How to join the webinar?
The webinar will be hosted on the Microsoft Teams platform. Please note that to
participate, no prior registration is required, and no reminder of the webinar
will be sent. To participate, please join the webinar on 25 July 2024 at 12:00
(EET) via the following link (https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3ameeting_MTA0ZTQzODItMDAwMC00MzM5LWJjZGEtMjRkZmY1YWI0Zjhm%40thread.v2/0
?context=%7B%22Tid%22%3A%2286359415-f0d5-4ea5-bb32-
42128c4493be%22%2C%22Oid%22%3A%22fbc24b3a-8623-42c6-8311-65b8899e63dd%22%2C%22Is
BroadcastMeeting%22%3Atrue%2C%22role%22%3A%22a%22%7D&btype=a&role=a).

As there is no prior registration needed and no reminder of the webinar will be
sent, we recommend that all interested parties mark their calendar
with the webinar info.

You can either participate by joining from your web browser or via Microsoft
Teams application. When using a mobile device to join the webinar, you first
need to download the Microsoft Teams application from either Play Store or App
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Store, depending on your device's software.

The webinar will be recorded and will be available online for everyone on the
company's website at www.tallink.com/investors/webinars
(http://www.tallink.com/investors/webinars).

Anneli Simm
Investor Relations Manager

AS Tallink Grupp
Sadama 5
10111 Tallinn, Estonia
E-mail anneli.simm@tallink.ee
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